From: Bruce Stern [mailto:bstern@InlandCompanies.com]
Sent: Friday, August 06, 2010 10:56 AM

To: Bill Hoppe

Cc: Jac Zader; Kimberly Tollefson; Mark Westphal
Subject: Port Washington Road Project

Good Morning Bill,

I hope that all is well with you. | just wanted to write a short e-mail to express to you my observations of the current
road project from both a Mequon resident perspective and a professional perspective. | think that this project is one
of the best organized and run projects that | have seen in quite some time. The contractor obviously is very well
qualified to do this work and it is evident with the completion of the first phase. City engineering also has a big part

in all of this as well. | just felt that someone should reach out and express to you that the results of good professional
work is noticed and so many times in this business, we only hear about the bad things that happen. Great job.

Best regards.

Bruce

Bruce Stern

Senior Vice President
Inland Construction

1243 N. 10th Street, Suite 300
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53205
Main Switch Board (414) 276-9500
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